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WELCOME BACK 
We have enjoyed welcoming our children and families back to school this week and look forward, with 

excitement, to the remainder of the summer term. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 
Monday 15th April • After school clubs begin this week   

• Swimming begins for Year 5 and 6 non swimmers. Swimming will 
take place every day for 5 Weeks. 

• 7.30pm – 9.00pm PTFA Meeting taking place in the KS1 Reception 
area 

Tuesday 16th April 
 

• Reception Places confirmed by Local Authority for 2024 
• Relax Kids Clubs begin today for the rest of term. 
• 8.30am – 9.15am Ace Champions Breakfast meeting with Mr 

Horne. 
Wednesday 17th April  
 

• 1.45pm – 3.15pm Parent Council meeting with Dr Clarke 
• 4.00pm – 5.00pm KS2 Cross Country championship for selected 

children taking place at Veseyans Rugby Club 
• 3.45pm – 7.15pm Moles rescheduled Parent Consultations taking 

place virtually 
Thursday 18th April  • 9.00am – 10.30am Dr Clarke hosting parent workshop – behaviour 

focus in KS1 hall  
• 6.30pm – 8.30pm Spring Musical Evening in the KS1 Hall 

Future Events • Thursday 2nd May – Reception Eye tests taking place in school. 
• Friday 3rd May – ATLP TRAINING DAY, SCHOOL CLOSED to all 

children. 
• Monday 6th May – BANK HOLIDAY, SCHOOL CLOSED to all 

children. 
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BEHAVIOUR WORKSHOP HEADSHIP OPEN MORNING 
We will be holding 
our second 
Behaviour 
Workshop for 
parents on 
Thursday 18th April 
with Dr Clarke at 
9am in the KS1 Hall.   
All are welcome to attend and during the 
session Dr Clarke will talk about behaviour as 
a means of communication and the school’s 
approach to supporting and managing 
behaviours through a relational rather than 
punitive approach.  Please join us if you can. 

Our first Headship open 
morning and tour of 
this term is taking place 
on Monday 22nd 
April.  Member of the 
leadership team will be 
available between 
8.45am and 11am.Please 
come along to tell us about.  

- any positive feedback you have about our 
school. 

- any concerns you would like to raise 
- any suggestions you would like to make.   

We look forward to speaking to those who are able to 
attend.   

SWIMMING  SPRING MUSICAL EVENING 
This year we are offering swimming 
lessons for those children who 
cannot yet swim 25 metres in a 
‘pop up’ pool which will be located 
at Mere Green Primary School.  
In the first instance we have 

prioritised swimming lessons for non-swimmers in Year 5 and 
6.  These will take place daily from Monday 15th April and will 
continue until children are able to swim 25 metres.   
If your child has been selected to take part in swimming lessons, 
please ensure that they bring a dry towel, some flip flops or 
sliders and a dry swimming kit with them every day for their 
lessons. 

Our annual Spring Musical Evening 
will be taking place in the KS1 Hall 
on 
Thursday 
18th April 
at 
6.30pm. 
Please 
purchase 
your ticket 
by logging into MCAS. By purchasing 
a ticket, you will be confirming your 
child’s attendance.    
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READING and MATHS SAFEGUARDING 
The Reading eggs and 
Mathseeds application 
have been temporarily 
withdrawn from all iPads 
until compatibility issues 

have been addressed. For now could everyone 
please access these services via their websites at 
https://student.readingeggs.com and 
https://student.mathseeds.com we’ve also 
placed a shortcut to these websites on all of the 
iPads to make getting onto this a little easier. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this causes 
 

Do you know someone in need of support?  One of 
these organisations may be able to help. 
 
Samaritans: 116123 
Child Line: 08001111 
Victim support: 08081689111 
Rape crisis: 08088029999 
Mind: 03001233393 
Anxiety UK: 03444775774 
Sane: 03003047000 
NSPCC: 08088005000 
Calm for men: 0800585858 
Crisis team: 03005000927 

TWEET OF THE WEEK 
Badgers fully enjoyed their first geography lesson, learning about South America.  They produced 
some fantastic work about the different countries that form the 
continent. Well done! Mr Clarke is super impressed. 
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